
 
 

Examination Notice for the post of Jr. Clerks under Limited 

Direct Recruitment (LDR) Quota. 
 

In reference to online applications received for filling up 22 posts of Jr. Clerks under Limited 

Direct Recruitment (LDR) quota in the Bank; all concerned candidates are informed that online 

EXAMINATION for said posts has been scheduled to be conducted by IBPS on 

14THDecember, 2024. The candidates are advised to download their call letters and 

information handout for ibid online exam from the link hosted on Bank’s website 

www.hpscb.com . 

The candidates are also advised to read and follow all the instructions given in their call letter 

and information handout, meticulously, to avoid any inconvenience at examination venue.    

 

Date: 06/12/2024               --sd--- 

Place: Shimla                          Managing Director  
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